
Mast Arms Project 
 

Addendum #1 
(posted July 7, 2017) 

 
 
 
The mandatory pre-bid meeting will be held on Wednesday, July 19, 2017 at 2:00pm in the Training 
Room located on the 2nd floor of the Town of Summerville Administrative Offices building. 
 
The deadline for questions concerning the contract are due to Russ Cornette 
(rcornette@summervillesc.gov) by Thursday, July 27, 2017 at 5:00pm. 
 
 


